
ENCHANTED CARE LEARNING CENTER
May 2021 Newsletter

 

April was an incredible month, our classes have been soaking up all the time they can outdoors and getting

lots of opportunity for gross motor activities on the playground. As we approach much warmer months,

keep an eye out for sunscreen forms and walking permission slips to come home for your child.

Warming up for sunnier days...

This Month's Events:

May 3-7 - Teacher Appreciation

Week; Please see next page to see how

you can show your teacher a little love!

May 10 - Mother's Day Sing and

Share; Zoom invites to come!

May 14 - Progress Reports and

Portfolios sent home

May 14 - Camo Day; saluting our

troops for Armed Forces Day 

May 17-20 - Parent-Teacher

Conferences available

May 21 - Pre-K Graduation; 3 PM

May 26 - Bike Day; Beginner,

Intermediate and Pre-K classes bring a

bike or scooter to school

May 28 - Last day of school; Dance

Party/Dress up day!

May 31 - Memorial Day; CLOSED

                     --

Winding down the school year comes with reflection and of

course, some celebration! Our Pre-K families will soon be

joining us for our Pre-K graduation ceremony. We can't

wait to celebrate this big transition to Kindergarten!

Towards the end of this month all families will be receiving

updated progress reports and a portfolio to review a

snapshot of academic developments from the past year.

Progress Reports, Portfolios, and more!

Academics

Stay up-to-date on our events

Access our monthly menu

Check out resources from our Education Team

Make payments

Under the 'For Parents' tab you will find loads of resources

to:

 

EnchantedCare.com/Preschools/Columbus/Powell

Check out our website

Beginning June 1st our hours will be returning to 7 AM -

6 PM; please note our late pick-up policy is in effect and

any late pick-ups will be charged $1/min after 6 pm.

Hours returning to normal

Allison Plummer - Principal

Allison.Plummer@enchantedcare.com

 

Jenn Roblee - Assistant Principal

Jenn.Roblee@enchantedcare.com

 

Jamie Driskill - Administrative Assistant

Jamie.Driskill@enchantedcare.com

 

 

Beginner, Intermediate, and Pre-K families received

information about our summer camp programs and

activities! Please make sure to turn in before the May 17th

deadline.

Summer Camp for Preschoolers

Additional items



TEACHER APPRECIATION WEEK
May 3rd - May 7th

 

Monday, May 6: “Stock the break room" with goodies for our staff.  Bring

non-perishable items such as granola bars, packaged snacks, water, soda,

or candy.

Monday

Donate $5 or $10 gift cards.  We will be raffling off gift cards to staff

throughout the week!

Tuesday

Bring a flower for your teacher. 

Wednesday

Make a card for your teacher telling them why you appreciate them! Draw

a picture of something fun you do together.

Thursday

Staff brunch! Contribute a brunch item, juice, coffee, donuts, etc.

Friday

Infant Class

Ms. Norma / Ms. Jen

Toddler 1 Class

Ms. Jordyn / Ms. Mona

Toddler 2 A/B Classes

Ms. Mariah / Ms. Brittany

Beginner A/B Classes

Ms. Amber / Ms. Kylee

Beginner/Intermediate C Class

Ms. Heidi

Intermediate A/B Classes

Ms. Kayleigh / Ms. Dawn

Pre-K A/B/C Classes

Ms. Harper / Ms. Megan / Ms. Niki

Support Staff

Ms. Archana / Ms. Hailey / Ms. Deena

Chef

Ms. Katie

Administration

Ms. Jamie / Ms. Jenn / Ms. Allison

Our School Team


